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Dear praying friends, 
 
This will be the last newsletter written before we return for our fifth 
term in Spain. In it I will focus on some special prayers requests. In 
the December letter the primary emphasis will be to recount our 
many furlough blessings. Thank you for praying! 

We leave for Spain from the Atlanta airport 
at 18:45 on Nov. 30th. We should arrive 

in Madrid about 8 hours later, at about 
9:30am, local time. 

Pray for me as I continue learning the 
Adobe Creative Suite software so 

graciously provided for us by Emmanuel 
BC. This is a direct help to our Gospel 

publishing ministry. 

In the next few weeks we will begin final 
scheduling and preparations for the next 
Intensive Institutes, Missionary Teen 
Retreat, and youth training programs to 

take place at the Aierdi farmhouse. 

In the next week we will 
have our last three 

meetings before enjoying 
a few weekends at our 
home church in Lilburn, 
GA. It will be wonderful 
to spend some time with 
Pastor Sweatt and our 
many friends at Berean 
Baptist Church. Pray 

for us as there are many 
details to address in 
preparing for another 

term on the field. 
A day after we arrive in Spain, a 

mission team arrives to continue 
working at Aierdi. Bro. Bob and friends 
plan to tackle the electrical wiring and 
floor tiling. Pray with us as we wait on 
the Lord for the approximately $5,000 
needed for the supplies. At any rate, it 

looks like we’ll hit the road running! 

Segundo is the Ecuadorian 
man we led to the Lord 

earlier this year is 
undergoing extensive face 

surgery. Among other 
issues, they are fixing the 
cavity where his left eye 

used to be. Thank you for 
praying for him. He is 

growing in the Lord, but as 
you can imagine, this is a 

very painful process. 

The day after we arrive, our coworkers leave for their 
furlough . . .  a lot is taking place in those few hours! Please 

pray for their travels over the next six months. We will 
continue to miss them dearly. 


